The American Society for Nutrition is partnering with the Academy of Nutrition and Dietetics, Society for Nutrition Education and Behavior, and the Food Trust to host a Hill day on Tuesday, April 24 in Washington, D.C. We will meet with congressional offices between 10:00 am and 3:00 pm to advocate for nutrition education and nutrition research in the 2018 Farm Bill.   
 
The more the merrier—and more the congressional offices we can meet with. Register today to join us! Please also register for the webinar on Friday, April 13 at 2:00 pm Eastern Time to prepare you for the day of action.

Registration closes on Tuesday, April 10. Please contact Sarah Ohlhorst with any questions. For questions regarding registration, please contact Tenásha Williams-Ebrahimkhel. 
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